
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH
FAYETTE

PUBLIC NOTICE
The Township of North Fayette
will receive sealed bids for the
procurement  of  automated
and  traditional  collection,
hauling, disposal of solid and
yard  waste,  recyclables,  and
E-Waste in the Township until
4:00 PM EST on September 3,
2024. Bid submissions will be
publicly  opened  and
announced at 9:00 AM EST on
September 4, 2024. The Board
of Supervisors will review and
consider  these  bids  during
their Regular Meeting at 7:00
PM  EST  on  September  10,
2024,  held  at  the  Municipal
Building, located at 400 North
Branch  Road,  Oakdale,  PA,
15071.

James Mangan
Township Manager


